
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 

We hope this email finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to enhancing the 
educational experience at St Edward's College, we value your input and would like to invite you to 
participate in a survey to gather feedback on various aspects of college life. 

Your insights are crucial in helping us identify areas for improvement and refining our priorities. 

The survey is designed to cover five key domains: Spiritual and Religious, Pastoral Care, Teaching 
and Learning, Administration and Communication, and Extra-Curricular Activities. 

Thank you for your time and commitment to the betterment of our educational community. 

Survey Link - https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MMHWWCH 

Warm regards 

Mrs Jodie Connor 

College Deputy Principal 

St Edward's College  
13 Frederick Street  
East Gosford NSW 2250  
Phone: 02 4321 6400 

Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 
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